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GGPâ€™s	GIS	Brings	Greater
Levels	of	Interoperability	to
Local	Government

GGP	Systems	has	announced	the	latest	version	of	its	GIS.	The	new	version,	GGP	2014,
offers	true	open	systems	architecture	to	provide	unrivalled	levels	of	interoperability	making
it	the	ideal	corporate	GIS	solution.	Able	to	work	with	different	spatial	databases,	GGP	has
designed	the	latest	version,	GGP	2014,	to	make	it	easier	to	share	data	with	other	mapping
platforms	and	interchange	with	other	map	datasets.

Working	with	multiple	spatial	databases	including	Oracle	10g/11i/12i,	SQL	Server
2008/2012	and	PostGIS	1.x/2.0,	GGP	has	significantly	extended	integration	capabilities
with	support	for	the	open	source	OSGeo	Feature	Data	Objects	(FDO).	This	opens	up
access	to	additional	data	providers	including	Web	Mapping	Service	(WMS),	Web	Feature
Service	(WFS),	KML,	MapInfo	(TAB),	ESRI	(SHP)	and	ArcSDE.

GGP	GIS	2014	builds	on	a	22-year	track	record	of	GIS	development	by	the	South	London	based	company	to	meet	the	needs	of	UK	local
authorities.	The	latest	developments	make	it	easier	for	local	authorities	to	deploy	GIS	as	an	enterprise-wide	solution	accessing	multiple
data	sources	that	can	facilitate	web-based	and	wireless	location-based	applications.

GGP’s	spatial	database	capability	allows	information	to	be	freely	shared	between	departments	or	other	organisations.	This	eliminates	data
silos,	reducing	data	duplicity	and	improving	system	interoperability.	To	help	local	authorities	reduce	IT	costs,	GGP’s	GIS	also	supports
PostgreSQL	v2	which	is	a	free,	open-source	platform	that	offers	a	proven,	stable	environment.

“Local	authorities	now	fully	appreciate	the	power	of	geographic	information	as	a	way	to	coordinate	and	improve	services,	boost	efficiency
and	improve	decision	making.	However,	getting	access	to	the	vast	array	of	potentially	valuable	data	has	proved	challenging,”	says	Tim
Maxwell,	Managing	Director	of	GGP	Systems.

“GGP’s	GIS	not	only	makes	it	easy	to	deploy	enterprise-wide	spatial	information	but	the	latest	developments	open	up	access	to	much
more	useful	data	held	internally	and	externally.	Single	point	access	to	multiple	datasets	allow	much	clearer	pictures	to	be	built	of	the	local
environment	and	community	to	improve	decision	making	and	facilitate	the	sharing	of	data,	resources	and	services,”	explains	Maxwell.

GGP	2014	will	be	shipping	in	the	third	quarter	of	2014.
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